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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we started to look at Pentecost – the period that followed Jesus’ crucifixion  

In English, we started looking at our new book – Oliver and the Seawigs and explored some 

of the characters. 

In Maths, we are learning how to tell the time on both analogue and digital clocks including the 

24hour – please encourage your children to tell the time at home. 

In Science, we looked at states of matter and gave examples for solids, liquids and gases. 

Also we made some ice, melted it and now waiting for it to evaporate. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Lily and Milo for their fantastic eat well plates. 

Headteacher's Award: Freddie and Amelia for showing perseverance when learning to tell the 

time. 

Shining Stars: Harvey, Erin, Harriet, Bonnie, Freddie, Molly, Finlay 

Pupil Voice: “I can’t wait to read more of Oliver and the Seawigs!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Mrs Horton’s athletics club, starting Monday 22nd April for 4 weeks only, £15 for term 5 

Email Kate Horton - simplydevine9@hotmail.co.uk to reserve place. 

 

 

 


